

V6 Tdi

Beitrag von „playpingiron“ vom 1. Juni 2004 um 13:33

Zitat von Stef

And is there already information available on the price setting of the new engine?
What would you do, wait for the new V6 or buy the R5? I had some people advising me to buy the R5 because it would be a better engine.

Dear Stef.

I got the car since 8 weeks now and drove aprox. 7.500 km. No problems with the car but the engine is really not strong enough to move this car in the way you expect.

You can do what I do - buy a R5 and exchange it as soon as the V6 is available. The market for the Touraegs are pretty good - so there is no risk.

My dealer expects aprox. 2 days to resell the R5. Because this is a kind of "upgrade" Volkswagen as well as the Volkswagen leasing don't makes any trouble.

So long

playpingiron